
Hello, 
 
I'm a cyclist in Portland writing to ask for your support of SB 998, the "Idaho stop" bill. Passing this bill 
would make cycling through neighborhood streets more attractive, decreasing the number of cyclists on 
busy main roads and reducing the potential for accidents. Additionally, it would make cycling more 
accessible for less experienced riders. Because this bill is about safety and commonsense, I also fully 
support the increased fine for blowing through stop signs. Please support Oregon cyclists and support SB 
998. 
 
Thanks, 
Carina Louzao 
 


